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MEMORANDUM FOR:  All Manufactured Home Manufacturers 

All IPIAs DAPIAs and SAAs 

All Manufactured Housing Associations 

 

 

 

FROM:    Teresa B. Payne, Administrator 

           Office of Manufactured Housing Programs 

 

 

SUBJECT:   New Installation Program Monitoring Contractor 

 

 

 

The Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) is sending this 

communication to inform you that as of September 30, 2024, the Office of Manufactured 

Housing Programs (OMHP) has secured the services of Tribal One as the new monitoring 

contractor for the Federal Manufactured Housing Installation Program.  Tribal One is replacing 

SEBA Professional Services. 

 

All correspondence relating to the Federal Manufactured Housing Installation Program, 

including but not limited to installer applications and submission of program forms (HUD Forms 

306, 307, 308, and 309) and related correspondence may be submitted to Tribal One.  Mr. Peter 

Uson, Project Manager and Mr. Jeff Simpson, Assistant Project Manager of Tribal One will be 

the points of contact.  Contact information for Tribal One is as follows: 

 

Mailing Address:  Attention: MHIP Services 

6161 South Syracuse Way, Suite 280 

Greenwood Village, CO  80111 

Email:    MHIPservices@tribal.one 

Phone:   719-675-6720 

Fax:    1-800-451-0857 

 

Tribal One brings a wealth of experience to the program to ensure that HUD continues to 

administer the Federal Manufactured Housing Installation Program with much success.  Should 

you have any questions during the transition period, please contact Mr. Angelo Wallace by email 

at Angelo.M.Wallace@hud.gov. 
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